

July 9, 2001

Mr. Gary Avins Firepower Displays Unlimited, Inc. PO Box 4085 Princeton, FL 33032

Dear Gary,

Just a short line to thank you, Ruby, Chip and all of the crew for a great job in our 2nd annual Fireworks Display at the Miromar Outlets in Estero, Florida. The fireworks were a huge success and well supported by the community with over 12,000 people in attendance.

I have included copies of ads and editorials that covered this event for your review. We also had advertisements on radio and mentions on the four television networks in the area.

Gary, again thank you and we are looking forward to your participation in next years Independence Day celebration that will be bigger and better.

Sincerely, Miromar Outlets

Loff Faner

General Manager